
Year 2 Newsletter 35 
   Friday 27th June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
 

 
 
In English this week, we have studied poetry. We have been reading poems based on 
themes such as Summer and have been learning about the structure of poems. The key 
features we have looked at have been finding thematic words, repetition and rhyming 
couplets. Next week, we will be writing our own poems focusing on these features and 
hopefully having some rhyming words.     
 
In Maths this week, we have been problem solving using 
directions and positions. We have been following grids and 
maps whilst describing movements such as forward, 
backwards, left and right. As well as this, we have been using 
our time knowledge to learn turning clockwise and 
anticlockwise which has been a challenge at times.  
 

 
On Monday 30th June, we have our sports events taking place between 9:30 and 10:30. 
We look forward to seeing many of you there to join us in cheering on the children.  
A few of the children have been saying that their outdoor PE trainers are a little bit on the 
small side. With this in mind, please could we ask that you check with your child to make 
sure they have a comfortable pair of outdoor trainers, to enable them to be ready for 
Monday. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your support,  
Miss Stephenson, Mr Bale and the Year 2 Team 
 


